Good evening all,
'Tis the season of FIESTA!!! The most festive time in San Antonio! All of you going out to enjoy the
festivities, please remember to be safe and drink responsibly.

The Hell and Back ride was a big success! Kick It lead about 8 of our members out to Kerrville where
they met with more of our members. They joined about 300 riders which made it for an amazing time!
Thanks for the turn out. A couple of pictures are attached for a quick peak. From my heart and | know
the hearts of all Caliente members, a BIG thank you to all veterans for defending our country and our
freedom!

Malo (your membership officer) will be sending out all membership cards that have not been picked up.
It's a crazy week with Fiesta but he's aiming to have them out in the mail by Friday. Please email him
next week if you do not received it.

Ham has extended an invite to any member who would like to ride out to the State Rally on Thursday.
He will be leaving from 1604 and Potranco around 10am. He would love to hear from you via his email,
rvham@juno.com.

BIG NEWS!!!! We have reserved the Leon Valley Conference Center for our next annual holiday party!
This venue allows us to bring in our own caterer, beverages and our favorite spirit. So no high priced
beer or mixed drinks. Bringing in our own means FREE! Gosh | love that word. Let me say it again,
FREE!!

Finally, it's time for this week's play schedule:

4/14 - LOH will be having a "Meet and Eat" at Porky's on Callaghan and 410, 7pm.
4/16 - Breakfast ride to the Crazy Burro in Lytle, Tx., KSU 8:30am.

Hot Lips signing out,

VIVA FIESTA!!!



